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High Mountain Health Welcomes New Radiologist
High Mountain Health (HMH) is pleased to announce that Paul Moh, M.D., M.B.A. has joined the group.

 Moh received his Doctorate of Medicine from the Medical College of Georgia.  In addition, Moh holds a  Masters of Business Administration from New York University , a  Masters of Science from The Ohio State University and a Bachelors degree from the University of Minnesota, graduating Summa Cum Laude .

“Dr. Moh comes to us after a long and distinguished career at Nassau County Medical Center, where he served as a radiologist and as chairman of the department.  He has had many academic achievements and administrative responsibilities, but he is first and foremost a top-notch radiologist,” said Charles Whang, MD Director of Radiology HMH. 

HMH was founded in 1997 by David V. Rasa M.D., R.P.h, Peter Carrazzone M.D., and Charles Whang, M.D.  HMH is dedicated to providing state-of-the-art techniques in diagnostic and interventional medicine coupled with a personal approach for the patient and their families.  

In addition to the experience and expertise that Dr. Moh brings to HMH,  the addition of Dr. Moh has allowed us to extend  office hours, which meet the needs of the community and our patients”, said David V. Rasa M.D., RPh, President HMH.

 High Mountain Radiology’s services include MRI, Total Body CT Scans, Radiography, Ultra Sound, & Mammography.  HMH also provides Primary Care, Pediatrics, Women’s Health, Physical Therapy, and Cosmetic Services in Wayne, North Haledon, Oakland and Little Falls N.J.  For more information call 973-636-0700.

